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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT: 
 
 The City of Richmond Texas proposes to institute limited purpose annexation 
proceedings to enlarge and extend the boundary limits of said city to include the 
following described territory for the limited purpose of assessing and collecting sales 
and use taxes, to-wit: 
 
 

Block One of Williams Crossing, a recorded subdivision in Fort Bend 
County, Texas, located southeast of the intersection of Williams Way Blvd. 
and Wildwood Park Road.  
and 
That 5.00-acre tract of land conveyed to WW I-69 Partners, L.P. and 
described in Fort Bend County Clerk’s File No. 2014016147, located 
southwest of the intersection of Williams Way Blvd. and Wildwood Park 
Road. 

 
 
 A public hearing will be held by and before the City Commission of the City of 
Richmond, Texas on the 27th day of February, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. in the City Commission 
Chamber of the City Hall Annex located at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas, for all 
persons interested in the above proposed limited purpose annexation.  At said time and 
place all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard.  Of all said matters 
and things, all persons interested in the things and matters herein mentioned, will take 
notice. 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Laura Scarlato, City Secretary 
 
 


